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5 June 2024

Dear parents and carers

You may recall that during Pathways Evening in March, | said | would be in contact with you
about how your young person can continue to study GCSE Religious Education during Year
10.

As you know, your young person has already been studying this course during Year 9 and we
are offering the opportunity for them to continue to do so during Year 10. The benefits of
doing this are:

o they will have one additional qualification compared to other students who do not
choose to do this

o they have already completed half of the course content

e they will take the examination at the end of Year 10 so will already have banked this
qualification before starting Year 11

The course will be taught after school until 4:00pm for 2 nights a week from September
2024 until May 2025. If you would like your young person to have this opportunity please
click here to complete the form by Friday 14 June.

Best wishes

Mrs M Basso
Senior Deputy Head Teacher


https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4H9VzK0Z7_hDls_4p89MfmZUNlhKS0hBVUg2QjBUMDJXVE9ESTRaVURYQy4u&Token=738f45278fd64cb78fdc130ddc39a634

